
PIC Chair’s Report  - 16 October 2019 

On Tuesday, September 24, I attended the School Council meeting at 
Longfields Davidson Heights Secondary School and on behalf of the PIC, 
thanked Principal Harris for extending an invitation to host the ‘Parent 
Conference & School Council Training Day which will be held on 
November 9. I have requested that Board Services and Communications 
staff communicate with LDHSS to enlist student volunteers. 
  
On Wednesday, September 25, I attended the speaker series session on 
concussion management led by Professor Andrée-Anne Ledoux. The 
session was well attended, and I enjoyed learning about the brain 
simulation model, the healthy brain, identifying concussion symptoms 
efficiently, and how to support children diagnosed with a concussion.  
 
On Tuesday, October 8, a PIC agenda preparation meeting was held via 
teleconference. Facilitated by Michele Giroux, Vice-Chair Carm 
Janneteau, Engy Masieh, Leigh Fenton and I discussed the workshop 
planned for this evening, as well as the parent conference.  
  
On behalf of PIC, I am pleased to welcome Michelle Dagnino, who will 
facilitate the workshop to assist the PIC in the formulation of its 2019-
2020 Work Plan. I anticipate insightful contributions and spontaneous 
participation. 


